
 

 
 

 
Dear CTES Parents, 

We are so excited for the 2022-23 school year, and we can’t wait to partner with you and the school 
faculty to give our students a fun, impactful, and memorable year!  We would like to take a moment to 
introduce ourselves to you and we hope to meet you in person at our upcoming events.  This year’s PTA 
Board is: 

      Becky Adams                    Meghan Weber            Brittany Ermer              Michele Woolford            Ashton Bradford 
         President                       Vice President            Vice President                Secretary   Treasurer 

It’s going to take a lot more than 5 of us to pull off an amazing year, so please consider joining the PTA!  
Becoming a member does not automatically sign you up to volunteer, rather it puts you on our 
communications list so that we can keep you in the loop and you can give your time and support in a 
way that works for you!   And we have so many exciting things coming up – fun runs, movie nights, skate 
nights, fundraisers, school assemblies, clubs, and more! 

We’d love to meet you at one of the following upcoming events at the start of this school year: 

• Back to School Night OUT – August 23rd from 4:00pm to close at Dock of the Bay Restaurant – 
10% of proceeds support CTES PTA 

• Sneak a Peek- August 25th from 1:30 – 3:00pm - Come check out your child’s classroom, meet 
school staff, and enjoy an Ice Cream Social sponsored by the PTA 

• Back to School Night and First Drop-In PTA MTG – September 13th from 5:30 – 7:15 pm 

Membership dues are only $6 for a single membership and $10 for your entire household to join. 
Membership dues are used to cover insurance and our National/ State PTA memberships, they are not 
a fundraiser.  If you have questions about PTA Membership, please reach out to our Board Secretary 
Michele Woolford at michele.woolford8@gmail.com. To join, please use the attached form and bring it 
with you to Sneak a Peek or Back to School Night.  The first 50 people to join the PTA will receive a 
coupon for a FREE MEAL AT CHICK-FIL-A!   



 
If you have questions, please email us at ctepta.info@gmail.com. Like and follow us on Facebook to 
stay up to date with everything too! @ Chesapeake Terrace Elementary PTA  

We can’t wait to work together with you to bring our students an amazing year! 

Your CTES PTA, 

Becky, Meghan, Brittany, Michele, and Ashton   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CTES 2022-2023 PTA Membership Registration Form 

Dues are $6 per single member or $10 for a family membership. 
Payment should be cash, check made payable to CTES PTA, or PayPal via 
“Friends and Family” payment to ctepta.info@gmail.com.  
 

Child's Name Grade 
    
    
    
    

 

I would like a single membership.  $6 is enclosed.  Check here if sent via PayPal 

I would like a family membership.  $10 is enclosed.  Check here if sent via PayPal 

 

Member(s) Name(s)     
PTA fliers and information are submitted via email, so please ensure your email address is legible. 

              

___________________________________  ________________________________________ 
Primary Member Name     Primary Member Email 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
First and Last Name of One Additional Adult Household Member (If purchasing a Family Membership) 


